
Information Technology Advisory Committee (ITPAC)

Minutes of Wednesday, February 8, 2006  
FINAL
A regular meeting of the ITPAC was held on Wednesday, February 8, 2006 in the McCarty Hall Conference Room. The meeting was called to order by Jim Syvertsen.

MEMBERS Present: Jim Syvertsen, Steve Lasley, Ashley Wood, Dan Cromer, Joe Joyce, Pete Vergot, Al Wysocki, Michelle Quire.
Member by Polycom/Conference Call: Russ Rouseff
VISITORS: Joe Spooner, Dwight Jesseman, Jan van der Aa
Minutes from November 3, 2005 were approved.


TOPICS OF DISCUSSION

ICC UPDATES/RECOMMENDATIONS:

There were no policy recommendations at this time. All recommendations for IMM have been published. Steve Lasley expressed his thanks, on behalf of the ICC group, to Dr. Joyce for the publication of several IMM resulting from previous ICC recommendations.
IT TASKFORCE RESULTS:

Pete Vergot presented a review of the Taskforce Report with detailed explanation of changes made and new technology. Explanation of the review and how to implement leadership roles, budget, technology, and take action of recommendations suggested by the Taskforce Committee. Discussion of recommendations and priorities. Report is ready for presentation to IFAS Deans for recommendation that this is an issue that needs to be addressed. Discussion continued with motion presented.

Motion: Recommend that the Taskforce Report of December 2005 go forward to the IFAS Deans and VP for approval and wider distribution.
Motion passed. 
IT UPDATES:

New South Central District Computer Support hired and begins Feb. 10, 2006. 

Resignation of Northwest District Computer Support effective Feb. 23, 2006.
Distribution lists have been updated with the message stating “use for official business” in the message area. All email addresses are standard policy of @ufl.edu and is the official business address.

Virtual Field Day: Application website in pilot stage at this time and to be presented soon.  
IFAS IT reports site to start using more general reports to provide reports for IFAS Administration. The site is http://reports.ifas.ufl.edu
Web update: “Solutions for your Life” site will be ready soon. There will be continued testing to make sure it functions properly, templates to be set up and planned for roll out May 2006. 
HIPA security issues discuss briefly. 
UF Campus IT re-organization and consolidation to centralize services on campus. Discussion of the project as to components involved. Most of this is still in the planning stage. 
Phase I: Pertains to UF computing areas involved in consolidation. Several issues need to be worked out before other phases can be completed. This is a continuing process in cooperation with UF, Bridges and VPs. 

A discussion of new technology for phones, internet connectivity, benefits, features, cost savings and VOIP connectivity. This discussion will be continued as phases are implemented in the future.
Jim Syvertsen asked to be replaced as Chair. Pete Vergot was selected as new Chair.

Meeting adjourned

Next meeting will be May 1, 2006

